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Hello, 

 

Despite not living in Oregon, I do visit frequently on motorcycle, so I wanted to write 

in with my support for the lane sharing bill. Studies have shown that lane sharing 

provides two primary benefits. For riders, it is safer as it tends to prevent accidents 

caused by drivers rear-ending them because of reduced visibility (where drivers 

expect just cars, and from directly behind a motorcycle it can be easy to miss them). 

For everyone, it can help alleviate traffic congestion on busy roads, especially during 

all-important rush hour stop & go traffic. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


